Dear R41WG,

On behalf of our Chairman, the R41WG Secretariat wanted to remind you, as it was agreed during our last meeting, that the test results regarding our noise test programme for base TA& ASEP/OCE should be delivered to the R41WG secretariat (IMMA) by the 01 of August.

Thanks and Best Regards




Philippe Chesnel

